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Cc: Michael Hall ; Phernne Tancock  
Subject: Re: TRACKS model 
  
Hi Suzanne, 
  
I don’t think I got a response from you on this.  Can you please advise as soon as possible. 
  
Thank you very much, 
  
Phil 
  
Phil Peet 
Director 

 

 
  

From: Phil Peet  
Date: Friday, 23 February 2024 at 09:28 
To: Suzanne Rushmere <suzanne.rushmere@uhcc.govt.nz>, Patrick Hanaray 
<patrick.hanaray@uhcc.govt.nz> 
Subject: TRACKS model 

Hi both, 
  
Further to our meeting last week Suzanne,  I am keen to get your approval for Abley to release the TRACKS 
model to me so I can dive in an have a look at how they have coded the SGA and other developments.  This will 
enable me to work out what additional modelling we need to do. 
  
Can you please provide me with that approval so Abley can send it on. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Phil 
  
Phil Peet 
Director 

 

 

  

The information contained in this email and any attachments is confidential and intended for the 
named recipients only. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately 
and delete this email.  
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